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San Jacinto & Crockett celebrate ‘Grandparents Day’
Both San Jacinto and Crockett elementary schools celebrated
“Grandparents Day” on Sept. 10. Grandparents were invited to join their
grandchildren for lunch. 

At San Jacinto, more than 125 grandparents came to eat lunch with their
grandchildren. At Crockett, 170 families participated. After getting a tour
and meeting friends, lunch is served, and then pictures are taken of the
kids with their grandparents. Organizers say the pictures have proven to
be a very special part of the day.

The Grandparents Day events started several years ago, and it’s grown
each time. Teachers say it's wonderful to see the smiles on the faces of
both the kids and grandparents. 

Those in the business of educating the young know well the impact of
the older set who so often step in to offer guidance and help with things
like homework, after-school care or sign on to volunteer, or perhaps
serve on the school's parent-teacher organization or advisory council.
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